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I deeply oppose this bill as is. No more increases in taxes on anything. It is time to 

have our state government live within its means. All of its citizens do. We are one of 

the highest taxed states in the union and one of the lowest average incomes. Any 

vote in support will be remembered at the ballot box. Or would be if we had them. 

Another issue altogether. 


